
 

Welcome back St. Anne’s School!! 

Come join the Pack 85 Cub Scouts for a Big Screen Movie Night!  

WHEN:  Friday, August 15th, 2014 7:45pm (movie starts at dark) 

WHAT MOVIE:  Rio 2 will be shown on a GIGANTIC movie screen 

WHERE:  St. Anne’s School parking lot in front of secondary building 

PURPOSE: Fun and Fellowship for all St. Anne’s students and parents. 
Also, learn about cub scouts and, if interested, registration will be available. 

CUB SCOUTS - WEAR YOUR PACK T-SHIRTS!!!! 
 

Event is free.  Popcorn and waters will be sold.   

Donations will be taken for our Pack to purchase TrailsEnd Boy Scout popcorn for the Troops! 

Bring lawn chairs and bug spray!  Hope to see you there!  
 

Questions??? Call Sean McKenzie 409-673-2898 

 

Big Screen Movie Night… 


